
  
  
The Development Authority of Polk County (DAPC) has been working with SOLARCYLE, 
an advanced technology-based solar recycling company in their expansion and 
purchase of 270 North Park Blvd, Cedartown GA (previous Gildan building) located in 
Cedartown North Business Park.  This investment will enable them to accelerate their 
recycling capacity to the solar glass manufacturing facility across the road that will 
begin construction in 2025. This will be an additional $62 million capital investment 
and an additional 640 new full-time jobs.   
  
As a recap from SOLARCYLE’s announcement in February, this will put SOLARCYCLE's 
total capital investment over $400 million and total job creation at 1,257 when they are 
operating at full capacity. What a GREAT win for this community!!  
  
The Development Authority of Polk County (DAPC) is a government entity charged with 
economic development for the county, supported by the cities, and provides a single point 
of contact for business and industry looking to relocate or expand within the footprint of 
the county. Its mission is to support the creation of jobs and opportunities for the citizens 
of Polk County through continued growth in new and existing industry and the 
redevelopment of areas of commercial blight or underuse. For more information, visit 
www.ChoosePolk.com. 
  
  
Best regards, Chris Thomas President/ CEO 
Development Authority of Polk County 

Office Locations: 609 S Main Street / Cedartown, GA 30125 
133 S Marble Street / Rockmart, GA 30153(Mailing Address) 
O: 770.684.5686 / M: 770.324.6922 
chris@choosepolk.com  / choosepolk.com 
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